
MEMORANDUM

May 25, 1955

To: J. Sinclair Armstrong

From: Ralph H. Demmler

On the Canadian situation, Phil Loomis is working on and has all copies of a proposed 
memorandum to the State Department and a proposed memorandum to the Banking and 
Currency Committee.  Irv Pollack is preparing an appendix to the State Department 
memorandum.

A letter (cleared orally with Hamlin Robinson at State) was delivered to Senator Wiley 
on Monday, May 23d.

Correspondence with Senator Fulbright leaves us owing that Committee ultimately a 
Commission memorandum.


